
 

 
 

FREE MUSICAL THEATRE WORKSHOP @BOFTA 
this Sunday 20th Feb 2022 

 
We are so excited to have the fabulous Bree Smith 

back @ Box of Frogs Theatre Academy this Sunday 
to deliver a fantastic workshop from the musical  

‘THE WIZ ’ where Bree recently performed in 
Manchester and on BBC TV #abignightofmusicals. 

 
Please email boftasarah20@gmail.com, 

Call 07973 818254 or check out our website for more 
details https://bofta.us/ 

 


